
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
  
SUBJECT:   AMENDED STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING GUIDANCE 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic 
Development has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned 
subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 

The Cabinet Member for Planning and Economic Development has agreed the 
amendments to the guidelines for Street Naming and Numbering as set out in Appendix 
One.  

  
Reasons for Decision   
  
To ensure up to date guidelines are in place which provide a clear, consistent and 
transparent approach to the consideration of applications for street and building naming 
and numbering.  
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